## **Shepherds Down School**

Shepherds Lane, Compton, WINCHESTER. Hants. SO21 2AJ

Tel: 01962 713445 Fax: 01962 713453 Email: admin@shepherdsdown.hants.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Debby Gooderham



31st December 2020

Dear Parents / Carers,

Happy New Year's Eve to you all.

We hope that you managed to have agreat Christmas in these strange times.

In line with the up to date guidance that the Government published yesterday, we are continuing to plan to welcome everybody back to school on Monday  $4^{th}$  January.

We know that it is still a difficult and uncertain time but we can only hope that 2021 will be a better year for all of us. We have a great term planned, all llinked in with our whole school topic "Space"

If anyone is worried, concerned or has any questions please do get in touch either by text or email, or indeed you can always ring school first thing on Monday morning.

Have a lovely new years eve with your families and we will see you next week.

Debby







